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Alaska Airlines Adds New Nonstop Service to Medford, 
Oregon from San Diego International Airport 

 
SAN DIEGO, CA — January 14, 2025– Alaska Airlines has announced it will offer a new daily nonstop 
flight between San Diego International Airport (SAN) and Medford, Oregon via Rogue Valley 
International-Medford, Airport (MFR) beginning May 15, 2025.  
 
Medford will be the 41st nonstop destination Alaska Airlines offers from SAN. The airline currently offers 
40 nonstop destinations to cities across the Northwest, Northeast, California, Mexico, Florida and all 
four major islands in Hawaii from San Diego, which remains the most destinations offered by any airline 
operating out of SAN. 
 
“We are pleased that Alaska Airlines is continuing to grow its service from San Diego and offer new 
options to many destinations on the west coast, across the country, and internationally,” said Kimberly 
Becker, San Diego County Regional Airport Authority President and CEO. “This new nonstop service to 
Medford offers Southern Californians direct access to this Pacific Northwest city known for its 
picturesque Rogue Valley and close proximity to world-renowned Crater Lake National Park, while 
providing easy access for Oregonians to San Diego’s year-round warm climate and miles of coastline.” 
 
To view Alaska Airlines schedules, fares, and flight times, please visit alaskaair.com. 
 
 
ABOUT SAN DIEGO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (SAN)  
Owned and operated by San Diego County Regional Airport Authority (Airport Authority), San Diego 
International Airport (SAN) is one of the busiest single-runway commercial service airports in the world 
and the third-busiest airport in California. SAN contributes nearly $12 billion in economic activity for the 
region by connecting the world to San Diego and San Diego to the world. In November 2021, the Airport 
Authority began construction on the New T1 which includes the replacement of the current Terminal 1, 
improvements to the airfield, improved transportation connectivity to the airport, and a new 
administration building. The New T1’s project budget is $3.8 billion and is estimated to create between 
15,000 to 20,000 construction-related jobs. For more information about the New T1 please visit 
newt1.com. For more information about SAN please visit san.org.  
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